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BHBR Pennant / Match Committee Report	2021-22
Just a brief report for season 2021-22
We had a good season as we had the BHBR women’s events play as one body and this went very well and I must thank them for their co-operation throughout the past year.
The men’s events were run as separate competitions and some assoc events but Region finals were played as one and we had good entries.
I am hoping that we can play as one association this coming season.
I would like to thank my fellow committee members Helene and Yvonne for their support and help during the past 12 months and finally, Helene your experience and knowledge will be sadly missed by the BHBR region.
Thomas Clarke 
BHBR Match Committee     
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